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Earth Day is April 22nd. It’s a perfect time to reflect on how we can contribute to a 

healthier planet. One simple yet helpful way to make a difference as a Public School 

Employees’ Retirement System (PSERS) member is by going paperless.

By going paperless, you can:

• Reduce paper waste. Help save trees and reduce the environmental impact of paper production 

and disposal.

• Access information quickly. Receive your documents faster and access them anytime, anywhere.

• Stay organized. Keep your important documents in one secure, digital location.

Celebrate 
the 55th 
anniversary 
of Earth Day

You have two ways to go paperless with PSERS. For your overall PSERS membership, visit PSERS 

online to register for Member Self-Service (MSS) and log in through the PSERS MSS Portal. For your 

PSERS DC account, log in to MSS and go to the Voya Account Access box. In your PSERS DC account, 

go to your profile in the upper right hand corner and click Personal Information to update your 

communication preferences. Call 1.888.432.6627 weekdays between 8:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m., excluding 

stock market holidays, for assistance with updating your PSERS DC account profile and settings.

Join us in celebrating Earth Day by making smart choices for you and your family. Visit earthday.org to 

learn more about the forces changing the planet, taking individual action, conserving species, and 

more. Together, we can make a difference.  

With PSERS, you’re on your way!

http://earthday.org



